Working Internationally

The photography of Oliver Hellowell has meant that Ups and Downs Southwest has connected with families all over the world. http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/magazine-29107894 Those parents and the professionals who are working with their children with Down syndrome are inspired by what Oliver and our other children and young people are doing and want to know how our organisation has helped to make them successful.
We want to help.
Victoria Ralfs, our Schools Advisory Service Lead, has worked internationally over many years and so can work directly with parents and professionals in their countries. She has worked in schools with educators, speech and language therapists and social care professionals to provide advice, training and inspiration from our work in the UK. 
Parents from any part of the world can direct their child’s professionals to the information and resources on this website and to Victoria who can tell them what our service can offer. 
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